10.28.2022

Dear Parents,

What a great treat we had for this Halloween Event! Thank you parents for coming to give us a hand and have a wonderful parade! Our little ones (Minnie, Zero, Jack Jack, and Woody) were the cutest!

We have completed this second week doing more adorable and spooky Halloween art projects that we have displayed around the classroom and we focused on the color orange and the word pumpkin.

For Art, the children painted a carton plate mixing the colors red and yellow and using a brush. The next day, they glued 3 shapes to make a Jack O Lantern. They made 5 spooky ghost hand prints to make a decoration. Finally, they scribbled on construction paper with orange crayons and used an orange do.a.dot marker.

On Friday, we had a sensory activity and we played with water and pipettes. During Circle Time, we sang Itsy Bitsy Spider, I'm a Little Pumpkin, and 5 Little Pumpkins.

Music Class was canceled but it did not stop us from playing with the class musical instruments: piano, xylophones, shakers, and drums!

Happy Birthday to Ms. Lauren who is going to celebrate on Sunday!!!

Have Bootiful weekend! Happy Halloween!

Mrs. Murielle & Ms. Lauren